
Principal Teacher:  Mrs Patricia Clapton   
 

 

12th December 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents 

 
We would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas and look 

forward to seeing you again in the New Year. 
 

Please note that our term starts on Saturday, 4th January.  This is 
to allow for our examinations which are provisionally booked for 

14th March.  The examination forms will be handed out at the first 
lesson for those children who have been notified that they will be 

taking examinations next term. 
 

We are very pleased to announce that Lucy will be starting a 

beginner’s tap class on Fridays from 4.45 to 5.30pm at Ceewood 
Hall.  This class will be for Grade 4 and upwards.  Please let us 

know as soon as possible if your child is interested so that we can 
have some idea of the numbers. 

 
Don’t forget that we now have a Facebook page which is being 

managed by Zita Lewis.  Please like and follow the page for news 
and updates.  You can reach us via the following link:  

https://www.facebook.com/WindrushBallet  
 

If you still owe any fees, please pay these with immediate effect 

unless you have pre-arranged a regular payment plan.  We have 
tried very hard to avoid an increase in fees this term, but unless 

fees are paid promptly, it is very difficult to cover the hire of the hall 
and other expenses. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all in January. 
 

Best wishes. 
 

Pat Clapton 
01993 812177 

 
 

 
 


